January 11, 1943

Dear Community Activities Staff Member:

This letter is to express my appreciation to you for the splendid Christmas gift-pen and pencil set. It is something I needed badly, and something I would have never bought for myself, perhaps. Therefore, I was very much pleased with it.

It bespeaks thoughtfulness on your part and it touches me very deeply. I hope that in some small way, I may be able to repay your kindness.

Signed,

U. B. Price, Director Community Activities Kats Magai 26-3-C